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SB1098 is an UNFAIR attempt to remove parental rights. This Bill is a blatant attempt 

to secure a way that further removes parents rights to OBJECT to what their own kids 

are subjected to in school. It is an OBVIOUS attempt to ignore what's RIGHT and do 

what is obviously wrong. Discrimination is what this BILL is actually doing. IT IS 

DOSCRIMINATING against parents rights to have a role in what their tax-dollars are 

paying for. 

 

This Bill SHOULD BE Illegal and infringes on the rights of the people to challenge 

what is obviously wrong and harmful to students. This is an attempt to "legalize" the 

sexualization of children by removing a parent's right to challenge pervasively vulgar 

materials that are unsuitable for their kids! 

 

Any legislator tied to supporting this bill, should be ashamed of themselves; and 

certainly NOT ALLOWED to be working with children or on their behalf! 

 

 


